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Press release 

Subject-matter:  The Management Board of Dalekovod d.d. Dismayed by the Commercial Court’s 
Decision  

The Management Board of the Company was unpleasantly surprised by the decision of the 
Commercial Court in Zagreb to cancel the hearing of the administrative settlement procedure for the 
company Dalekovod d.d. It considers the decision inapprehensible, particularly since the case had 
been submitted to the Commercial Court on April 26, 2013. „We had hoped to finalize the months 
long efforts to conclude this procedure which is essential for the long-term survival and health of the 
Company. Dalekovod d.d. will undertake any and all legal steps at our disposal,“ stated the 
Management Board.  
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